
 

 

Monday 21st March 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Multisports/Girls Football and Netbusters 

Please find the Multisports & Girls' Football, and Netbusters forms below. If you would like your 

child to attend next term, please ensure you fill them out even if you are on a waiting list. 

Multisports & Girls' Football 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSevmFh7r3Q-vLtvtzI8EbVh-apnKv66ZlqapihuD-

Rc4OpE-Q/viewform  

Netbusters 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSciwZnR1AbvIb6iy_RG7FG5t8fFS77AwFbeYtFdlcl02

LQdtQ/viewform  

Further information will follow about Dance Academy - thank you for your patience. 

Kind regards, 

School Office 

Headteacher  
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